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From the Committee 
 

The Congress is well and truly over and we can now look forward to our Annual General Meeting to be 

held on 14th July at 1.00pm.   In the meantime, we had a very interesting and informative talk in April 

from Marie Maddocks on Suffragettes and Suffragists.  Something different this month, It is on 

Photo Story a simple and free program that can easily be downloaded from the Internet. Very user 

friendly and an ideal way to preserve those memories. 

 

Our Legacy and Family Tree Maker Groups continue to be well attended and for those people that do 

attend, we hope you continue to enjoy meeting other members, and learning about what the programs 

can do for you.  We urge any other members who would like to join these groups to come along on the 

allotted days/nights –  you never know, you may enjoy learning new computer skills and putting your 

family trees into order. Or, you can just sit in and listen to see if it is something you would like to do.  

This is all part of your membership, so we urge you to come along.   The Legacy Group meet on the 

first Monday night in the month at 7.00pm and the Family Tree Maker Group meet every 3rd Saturday 

in the month at 1.30 pm.   Both meetings are at the Ann Street Salisbury rooms.   We continue to be 

open every Thursday from 10 am to 4 pm for research purposes, either on your own or with help from 

the volunteers.  Don’t forget to make a booking though. 

 

We have added more historical material to our Library with a few more books and magazines.  The 

Library is for all our members, so please use it. 

 

Our new computer will be up and running shortly with the first to run Windows 7 and once it is in 

action, it will mean we have 6 computers available to use, plus of course our ANDFHGNET Wi-fi 

connection which is available for you if bring your own Laptop. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at Ann Street on  any day or night we are open. 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    3rd MAY   

    Mid Week 

Open Day 
 

10 am – 4 pm 
 

 

  

 7th May   10th May  12th May 

 

 

  Mid Week 

Open Day 
 

10 am – 4 pm 
 

 

 Research and 

Networking 

Day 
 

1 pm – 4 pm 
 

Committee 

Meeting 

2 pm 

    17th May  19th May 
    Mid Week 

Open Day 
 

10 am – 4 pm 
 

Guest 

Speaker 
Night 

 

 

 

 

 

    24th May  26th May 

    Mid Week 

Open Day 
 

10 am – 4 pm 

 

 Research and 

Networking 

Day 
 

1 pm – 4 pm 

    31st May   
    Mid Week 

Open Day 
 

10 am – 4 pm 

 

  



Guest Speaker Night 
 

7 pm THURSDAY 17th May 
 

Lisa Southon 
 

“Save your Memories using Photo Story” 

 

 
 

Create slideshows using your digital photos very easily with Microsoft Photo Story. With a single click, you 

can touch-up, crop, or rotate pictures. Add stunning special effects, soundtracks, and your own voice 

narration to your photo stories. 

  

Then, personalize them with titles and captions. Small file sizes make it easy to send your photo stories in an 

e-mail. Watch them on your TV, a computer, or a Windows Mobile–based portable device. 

 

BE EARLY TO ENSURE SEAT 

 

Tea, coffee, and refreshments are provided 
 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

 

Admission Free to members Non Members $2 
 

 

 Adelaide Northern Districts Family History Group Inc. 
 Committed in Promoting Family History Research. 


